Office of Extended Learning and Quality Enhancement

QEP Committee

End-of-Year Report

April 9, 2014

The QEP committee met twice in 2013 – 14. At the October 22 meeting the committee was apprised of the changes in the QEP data collection from the course reviews, syllabi, and instructor worksheets to collection of data from a cross section of courses. Data will include information about active learning strategies for specific concepts or skills targeted for improvement. The committee supported the change and agreed that the change would offer an in-depth look at the application of active learning strategies. Data from the course reviews will also be used to compile the implementation report.

In February the committee met again and was updated on the data collection. Committee members were asked to volunteer to assist in writing the QEP Implementation Report that will be part of the SACSCOC Five-Year Report. Several members offered their services in data analysis, writing, editing, and reviewing the report.

Further meetings this spring will focus on work done on the report and to get input from the committee regarding the report.

Marilyn McIntosh

Chair, QEP Committee